
 
 

  
 

 
CITY OF STAMFORD 

OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATION 
888 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD 

P.O. BOX 10152 
STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT 06904-215 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE:  June 29, 2023 
TO:  Caroline Simmons, Mayor 

Jeff Curtis, President, Board of Representatives 
Richard Freedman, Chairman, Board of Finance 

FROM:  Erik J. Larson, Purchasing Manager 
CC:  Matt Quiñones, Director of Operations 

Dan Colleluori, Supervisor of Solid Waste and Recycling 
RE:  Notification of Critical Emergency Purchase 
 
 
In accordance with Section 23-18.3 of the Stamford Code of Ordinances, please accept this 
notification of the following critical emergency purchase(s) listed below: 
 

Agreement.2023.0124 Recycling and 
Sanitation 

Disposal of single-stream 
recycling collected by the 
City of Stamford Dept. of 
Recycling and Sanitation 

City Carting LLC Est. annual 
$900,000 

 

MAYOR 
CAROLINE SIMMONS 

PURCHASING MANAGER 
ERIK J. LARSON 

 
Phone: (203) 977-4107 

Email: elarson@stamfordct.gov 


	MAYOR

